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in Mexico

Prayer RequestsPP
To donate to this ministry, make checks out to “ProVision Ministries” 
and mail to:  ProVision, PO Box 635, Scappoose, OR, 97056.  For more 
information on the projects mentioned in this newsletter, upcoming 
trips, or ways you can get involved, visit our web site or contact us.
www.pro-vismex.com     kristi@pro-vismex.com     503-334-5108

Thank You for your 
support & prayers
 for this ministry.  

We are in this together.

� Pray for us as we get our home & offi ce set up- funds 
needed, time in the busy schedule, & all the many 
decisions to be made.

� Pray for the pastoral training and necessary materials, 
that the teaching would be well received.

� Pray for the pastors and leaders laboring in hard 
circumstances.

� Pray for insights and inspiration as we write ministry 
curriculum.

� Thank God with us for the growth of ministry!
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As I sit here and write this, there is 
a local pastor painting the offi ce 
for a few extra pesos and two guys 

outside working on the next building, Kristi 
is preparing for Saturday’s puppet making 
party, the Risograph is spitting out some of 
10,000 copies requested by a local church 
and worship tunes (in Spanish) are playing on 
the CD player.

Another great month!  Our communications 
situation is getting better, we are in our 
house, the offi ce is nearing completion, 
weather is great, we had some great ministry 
and Pro-Vision has grown by one!  We have a 
lot of visitors, and we are able to help nearly 
all of them in some tangible way.  We were 
going to halt construction but realized it 
would be better to keep going and, presto, 
two weeks later we have walls of public 
restrooms. 

This month, we look forward to completing 
our home, fi nishing the bathrooms, getting 
the offi ce organized, setting up our color 
plotter as well as some great ministry.  We 
are excited about Bob Firebaugh coming to 
present some serous Bible Study techniques 
to pastors and lay leaders as well as Criss 
Firebaugh returning for more teaching on 
effective children’s ministry.

God has so richly blessed us and this 
ministry.  We have seen great growth this 
last year, starting from nothing and we fully 
expect to see it continue.   Thank you so 
much for being part of the Pro-Vision team!

1.  The physical plant continues to grow.  
Two guys, two weeks, and we have walls 
up for a couple of nice two holer baños.  
This will take a lot of load off of our 
home as we have a lot of visitors and it 
will be great for events.

2.  We are excited to introduce Lupita 
Ayalla to you, our fi rst paid ministry staff 
member.  She helps with the offi ce and 
ministry projects.  You may have seen 
her before, we met her over three years 
ago and she has been helping us almost 
since we got here.  Both she and her 
husband Marcos are ministry-minded, 
creative, well read and posses other 
qualities required for the job.  They have 
pastored for over 7 years, and currently 
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have decided to be a part of the ProVision team.  Please keep her 
in your prayers as we make this transition.

3.  We now have internet!!!!!!!!! So, for all of you who have tried 
to e-mail us and gotten no response in the last 10 months, please 
try again!  If you e-mail us your e-mail address, we can keep in 
touch better. (dwight@pro-vismex.com & kristi@pro-vismex.com)

4.  Our offi ce and print shop continues to be a blessing to many.  
Here is a small print job we are able to do for a local church, 200 
copies of a 102 page training on home groups and discipleship.  We 
charge our direct cost, which is about 20% of what the copy shop 
would charge.  This gets good materials out that would otherwise 
be unavailable.

5.  The day before Valentines day, we hosted as group of 20 
pastors and their wives in our new offi ce for breakfast, fellowship 

and a little teaching.  We began with 
a pancake breakfast.  (Mexicans 
don’t know quite what to do with 
pancakes) Followed by Dwight 
teaching about keeping a happy 
spouse from Gary Chapman’s book 
“The Five Love Languages.”  At the 
end, each pastor got a copy of the 
book and a special 8x10 photo of 
his and his wife which we were able 
to print on the spot.  Apparently 
they liked what they heard as we 
got invited to share the teaching 
in two other churches.  (Our 
decorations also went out to two 
other church banquets)
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N We are living in our new 
home!!! (with only a little 
camping and less all the time- 
just missing a few basics like 
the kitchen sink) and the 
offi ce is almost done.  
Wahoo!

Construction is... 

 ...looking up!

Our Home!Our Home!
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